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Annual General Meeting  2024
The Association of Chula Vista will have its annual general 
meeting at Hotel Villa Montecarlo in Chapala on January 27 
at 10:00 a.m.

All members of the Association are encouraged to attend 
the meeting.  Meeting activities will include:
• Election of members of the 2024 Board 
• Discussion of the budget 
• Discussion 

Your opinions, ideas and energy are needed to help run the 
Association.  Nominations of Board members from the floor 
are also welcome. In order to vote members must make 
sure their accounts are in good standing.

If you cannot attend the meeting, please be sure to give 
your proxy to a friend or neighbor.  Original copies of the 
proxy and your identification are required to make the 
proxy legal. 

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting. 

CHULA VISTA NEEDS YOU!                                          
The Association of Chula Vista is seeking to increase 
participation in the activities of the neighborhood.  

We need volunteers who are interested in donating some of 
their time and energy to enhance life in Chula Vista.  

Being a member of the Board of Directors is one way to 
participate in the life of the community, but it is not the only 
way.  We appreciate folks who are willing to work on a 
variety of projects.

We particularly need the active participation of the Mexican 
members of the Association.

Our neighbourhood has much for which to
be thankful this past year.

The Board has been working very hard this
past year to maintain and improve the quality of life
in our Colonos. In particular, we are delighted that
the relocation and installation of the new
equipment for Well #1 on Avenida del Parque was
so successful. The new well will ensure that Chula
Vista continues to have a safe and reliable supply of
water in the future. Especially, we want to thank
the majority of homeowners in Chula Vista who paid
their share of the assessment of the cost of the well
promptly. You all contributed significantly to
enhancing our Colonos.

In addition, we want to thank the
Municipality of Chapala for granting us the
Concession Agreement that we have sought for so
long. We really appreciate the Municipality’s
support of our Colonos and its rules and
regulations.

Special thanks go to Presidente Alejandro
Aguirre Curiel, Mayor of Chapala, for his actions in
helping Chula Vista remain a desirable residential
community by removing the illegal taco vendor who
had installed a taco stand in Chula Vista street on
the Carretera. We appreciate his attention and
support of our concerns.

Last, but not least, we want to express our
appreciation for the hard work and dedication of our
Chula Vista staff. Both inside and outside, they
work tirelessly to make sure Chula Vista runs
efficiently. We extend our heartfelt thanks to Lucy,
Jose, Rosario, Victor, Francisco and Luis. We are
truly blessed to have all of you as part of Chula
Vista.

Chula Vista 
says

“Thank You” 

HAPPY NEW YEAR !!!


